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31st October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As a school, we appreciate your support with Homework, particularly in Year 6, as it helps children 

prepare for life at secondary school.  It also complements the work we complete in class and helps 

children to consolidate their learning.   

 

In order to encourage more pupils to complete the suggested amount of homework, we have decided to 

set more project-based tasks in Year 6.  These tasks, which will be Science, History, Geography, ICT or 

PSHE based, will help broaden and further develop their knowledge of these subjects.  The projects 

should be completed over a three week period and our expectations regarding presentation of work 

remain the same as in school. 

 

Homework Club will continue to run on a Monday after school.  Every child in Year 6 is welcome to attend 

and they will be able to practise their spellings, complete Accelerated Reading quizzes, or practise their 

times tables (using various Apps).  They will also be able to spend time on their projects as well.   

 

If you have any queries, in the meantime, please do not hesitate to come in and speak with me or  

Mrs McLean. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
S. Harrison 

 

 

S. Harrison 

Classteacher 
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